
 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

on the 

 

Plans, Specifications, Form of Contract, and Cost Estimate 

 

for the  

 

Fire Station #2 Window Replacement   

 

#BM-22-04 

 

 

A Public Hearing will be held on August 23, 2021 at 7:00 P.M., in the Council Chambers of City 

Hall, 209 Pearl Street, Council Bluffs, Iowa, on the proposed plans, specifications, form of 

contract, and cost estimate for Fire Station #2 Window Replacement.  The project will include 

the replacement of aluminum fixed and operable store front windows and doors, door hardware, 

single ply membrane roofing, metal soffit, solid surface sills, and interior finishes.  At said 

hearing any interested person may appear and file objections to such plans and specifications. 

 

 

      By Order of the City Council 

 

                       of the 

 

      City of Council Bluffs, Iowa 

 

      Jodi Quakenbush, City Clerk 

 

  

 


